Thornwood Nursery Class September Newsletter
Welcome back to all our returners and a very big welcome to the new children and families who will be joining us over the coming weeks.
Staffing
We are pleased to welcome Mrs Michelle Munn who is with us on a temporary basis and who will be the key worker responsible for the children in the purple group. At present we have had Mrs Joanna Scott who has been the keyworker responsible for the children in the green group(Monday, Tuesday all day and on a Wednesday morning) Mrs Scott will remain with us for a few weeks more then will be replaced with a permanent member of staff following the same work pattern. However a member of staff as yet has not been allocated to cover the end of week (Wednesday afternoon, Thursday and Friday all day. Ms Ballantyne our Head Teacher continues to pursue this matter as a high priority.
Dates for your Diary
We are delighted to be holding our open night on Wednesday 25th September between 4.30pm-6.30pm. You are cordially invited to pop in any time between these hours where you can experience nursery life through the eyes of your children! Staff will be on hand for an informal chat however this is not a formal parent’s night and children’s in depth progress will not be discussed until our official parent’s night. We will be providing tea and coffee and most definitely something for sweet toothed parents, grandparents and carers!!!
September weekend dates
The Nursery will be closed on the following days:

Friday 27 and Monday 30 September 20013

Tuesday 1 October (In- service training)

Collection times

Please ensure that your child is collected and off the premises by 11.45 and 4.00. We do not want to appear unfriendly but we have a lot of work to do to ensure that the nursery is set up for the following session and staff meetings at lunch to plan for each day. If you would like to speak to a member of staff or have any concerns’ we will always make time to speak to you, but it is always easier to do this at the start of a session or for you to return slightly earlier.
Outdoor Play

We have been assured by our very friendly workmen that our nursery playground should be ready for next week. Please ensure that your child has suitable clothing for every weather  eventuality as we will be going out to play most days. Please apply suncream before coming to nursery on fine days.
Finally we hope that this term brings interesting and new initiatives to Thornwood Nursery Class as we hope parents/carers will have an active role in developing this further.
With thanks

Karen Gray Team Leader.
